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Humboldt Community Access and Resource Center Board Meeting
HCAR Board Meeting minutes
July 27, 2022
	In-person attendance:
	Vivian Deniston; Board President, Cary Frazee; Board Member, Kerry Walker; Board Member, Allen Cassidy; Board Member, Kim Nash; Executive Director

	Zoom attendance: 
	Rachel Griffith; Board Member

	Not in attendance:
	Beth Gin; Board Vice President, 

	Next meeting:	August 31, 2022, 5:30 p.m., HCAR Admin Building


Call to Order
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Humboldt Community Access and Resource Center Board of Directors was called to order on July 27, 2022, at 5:30 PM. 
Approval of Agenda. 
The agenda was approved as submitted.  
Approval of Minutes. 
The minutes were approved as submitted.  
Community Input.  No community input currently.   

Financial Report. No financial report was given at this meeting.  

Executive Director’s Report. 
Kim reviewed her written Executive Director’s report with the members of the board.  COVID updates were given.  HCAR is continuing to provide masks, gloves, hand sanitizer and gowns for clothing protection to staff.  All employees are required to wear facial coverings indoor, conduct routine sanitization and frequent hand washing.
The HCAR Administration sign is in process and the award winner, Chris Johnson, is creating sketches for review.  A meeting has been set to review the sketches and decide what tools, materials and supports are needed. 
AT&T is working tenuously to install new fiber optic cables to implement faster internet and an upgrade to our phone system.  We anticipate that the new phone system will be fully installed by November of 2022.    At the same time, we are also working on learning and integrating a new payroll system that should be up and running by November of 2022.  
Kim shared updates to staffing as well as announcing the promotion of Nate Hemken to Director of Operations, Wes Patterson to Bay Center Program Director, and Sam Whitlach as The Studio Program Manager.  These individuals were identified in the application process and are being funded through the HCBS award from RCRC.  
Committee Reports.
a. Executive Committee
b. Financial Committee
c. Personnel Committee
d. Membership Committee
i. Sarah LeGar asked to step down from the finance and personnel committee.  Allen Cassidy asked to join fundraising committee.  Marilyn Cottrell asked to join fundraising and membership committee.  Kerry asked to continue to be a part of fundraising and membership committee.  All requests were approved by the board.  
e. Fundraising Committee
i. Discussion was had about bringing back dances as a fundraising opportunity.
f. Governance Committee
i. Committee met and reviewed the current bylaws and will have a draft ready for review by next meeting.        
Other/Old/New Business.
Adjournment. The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM. 
